Seneca Newsletter
	April 2015
City Updates:
· The city will be reinstating a requirement for all businesses within city limits to file a business permit with the City of Seneca – this will become effective July 2015.
· Starting in April, all water meters in the city which do not have active accounts will be locked. You must come into the city hall and sign a Turn-On/Turn-Off form to activate or disconnect your water service at the meter. It is not OK to start/stop your water service without contacting the city.
· The Oyster Feed is coming next month on 5/16. Ask your golf committee members how you can help!

 

Volunteers Needed!
The City of Seneca is looking for volunteers to serve on the Fire Department. Make a difference in your community – become a volunteer fireman!
For more information, call the City Hall – (541) 542-2161





















City Hall Hours: Monday-Thursday 
8:00am – 2:00pm
In case of after-hours water or sewer emergency, call:
[bookmark: _GoBack](541) 620-0781
-----------------------
Fax Number: (877) 688-0015
Faxes are $1 each (sending or receiving) for up to 10 pages. $.25 per each additional page.
Copies are $.10 each.


	upcoming events

	04/06
	Golf Committee Meeting @ 6pm

	04/07
	Budget Committee Meeting @ 6pm
   -No Public Comment

	04/09
	Budget Committee Meeting @ 6pm
   -Open for Public Comment

	04/13
	City Council Meeting @ 6pm

	
	



















Thank You Volunteers!
The City would like to thank Dale and Cory for their volunteer service at the Seneca Transfer Station. Your time and efforts are recognized and much appreciated!
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